
Kingston Heritage Commission Minutes 

 

June 23, 2016 

 

Posting of the meeting was at the Kingston Town Hall and the Website. 

Meeting called to order at 7:04 pm.  We had three visitors; Walter Roy, Lynne Merrill and  Tom 

Winternitz. 

Members attending: Debby Powers, Ernie Landry, Bob Bean, Holly Ouellette, Jennifer Ramsey- 

Feoli, Charlotte Boutin, Gail Ramsey and Jane Christie, 

Members absent:, Ellen Faulconer, and Geroge Korn BOS. 

 After changes of the minutes of the meeting on April  28, 2016 motion made by Ernie and 

seconded by Gail. 

LCHIP we have spent $15,000. For supplies and paid to Bob Pothier.  The rest of the LCHIP 

money is now OK to pay Bob the amount agreed upon. 

Ernie made a motion seconded by Bob to write a letter to the  Board of Selectmen to have the 

ash tree near the bandstand taken down and replaced as soon as possible 

Kingston Envision Notes: waiting for their written results: here are a few points of interest: 

   Glenn Coppleman - Town Planner there were about 200 people attending,  

   Bartlett house very important to the town 

   Values: Green space, Historic Buildings, safety and Water 

  Community Assets: Families, lack of  communications, lack of  affordable housing for young 

and   old. 

Lack of welcoming, and job opportunities and a place for our youth to meet. 

Kingston Destinations – appreciates – walking tours, state park, Need a place where everyone 

can meet. And Lack of leadership for community development. 



History of New Hampshire –loved our plains. They also liked Josiah Bartlett House and the lakes 

and trails. We hope to get a full report in a couple of weeks. 

 

The  AD HOC Comm. A new committee is being formed, including Debby Powers, Ernie Landry, 

Ellen Faulconer, Virginia Morse, Glenn Coppleman, Lynn Gainty, Jennifer Feoli-Ramsey and 

Stacey Smoyer. The first meeting will be held on July 7, 2016. The purpose is try to develop a 

plan for the plains area, RE one way..  

Lynne Merrill made a few good suggestions to the group – signage should be all alike . 

Brouchure – meeting soon 

Bob is working on the copy of the Bartlett House. 

Holly and Charlotte are writing to the people who own the Phillips house to see if Bob and Walt 

can go in and take pictures of it. 

Kingston Days, Next meeting to see who is available to help. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 Ernie made the motion and Gail seconded it 

 

Notes taken by  Gail K Ramsey 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


